
All Saints Catholic School
Weekly Newsletter Praying,  Learning, Serving.

Mission Statement
All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole

child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ.

May 23, 2025

May 26- Memorial Day + No School 
May 27- Birthday Cookie Day + Middle
School Band Concert 10:45-11:15
May 28- 8  Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AM + 8th
Grade Graduation

th

May 29- Guardian Angels Elections @
6:00 PM
June 2- Teacher For A Day
June 3- School Picnic + GA Meeting @
6:00 PM
May 4- Last Day of School + Early
Release @ 10:15 AM
June 11- Office Closes

Upcoming Events

Thank you once again to our sponsors:
Rogers Toyota, Mac’s Cycle, Mick McClure

Honda, Joe Hall Ford Lincoln, Lewiston
Motor Co., Rogers Subaru, Riddle Marine

LLC, MotoJet LLC, R’nR RV Center, Rogers
Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram, Arnone Wealth

Management/Edward Jones, Skelton’s
Carpet One, EClips Salon and Day Spa.

Job Opportunites
We are accepting applications for a full-
time Middle School teacher, a part-time

Classroom Aide, and a part-time
Kitchen Assistant. Please share with

anyone who might be interested.
Applications can be found on our school

website.

Strive to Drive Winners
$500 Gift Certificate to EClips Salon

& Day Spa - Greg McNeal
$600 Cash - Susan Denison

$1,000 Fuel Card - Heather Elliott
$25,000 Grand Prize - Joe Schmidt

Thank you to everyone who sold or
purchased tickets. With your help,

we sold 5,112 tickets!

Register for Vacation Bible School
“Learn to love like Jesus!” Who is my

Neighbor? Vacation Bible School will be
Monday—Thursday, June 23-26 from

5:30 to 7:30 pm. Registration forms for
children and volunteers are in the

narthex and on the parish website.
Return forms to the parish office by

June 5th to guarantee a t-shirt!

Adults and teens: we need you!
Volunteers are needed to help with
Vacation Bible School in the early
evenings of June 23-26 with Bible

lessons, music, games, crafts, and
leading groups. If you are available to

help with VBS this year, contact Margie
in the parish office or Kristin Hardin at

hardinkristin23@gmail.com

All Saints Catholic Church
We would like to welcome our two
new School Board members Paul

Didelius and Andrea Neumayer who
will start serving in the 2025-2026

school year.

We are also happy to announce that
Monica O’Callaghan will be our new
Spanish Teacher starting in the fall.

School Board & Staff Update

mailto:hardinkristin23@gmail.com

